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A SPECIAL NOTE OF THANKS 
TO AN A-TEAM OF NOTE
WE CELEBRATE ADMINISTRATIVE PROFESSIONALS’ DAY ON 
1 SEPTEMBER 2021

Dear MHR panel member, 

We would like to take the opportunity to send messages of appreciation to you, an 
A-Team of note. We appreciate your hard work, diligent effort and everyday 
enthusiasm to give your best. Your significant contribution is key to our success and 
allows MHR to be a ‘Trusted Source for Talent’ since 1996.  

We are an A-Team of note because you are!  

YOUR TRUSTED 
SOURCE FOR TALENT

www.mhr.co.za  

https://www.mhr.co.za/en/corporate/home.html
https://www.linkedin.com/company/mhr-healthcare-and-nursing-recruitment-agency
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